
September 12, 2006

TO :

	

Larry Herrera, City Clerk
FROM : Bonnie Lowenthal, Vice Mayor
Re:

	

Prop 89 discussion - City Council meeting of September 5, 2006

I would like to request the removal of reference to Prop 90 that I made during a
discussion of Prop 89 support during last week's City Council meeting . This reference
was made in error and it was not my intent to include Prop 90 with support for Prop 89 .

Thank you for your attention to this request .
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